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October 19, 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 

As the Newfoundland and Labrador English School District continues its review of the Mary 
Queen of Peace Elementary and East Point Elementary school attendance zones, you are 
reminded that the deadline to provide feedback on the options presented is approaching. Online 
feedback will be accepted until end of day Monday, October 23, 2017. 
 

Information related to the review, including the online survey, can be found here: 
https://www.nlesd.ca/schools/schoolreview/2017/systemmqp.jsp 
 

Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Darryl Feener 
Assistant Director of Education-Programs (Acting) 
Eastern Region 
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